
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Business Case for Packmores Community Centre 

 
Members of the Cabinet have been requested to consider a report regarding the 
Business Case for Packmores Community Centre 

This is a follow to the report on this matter in February and sets out the business 
case for approval and which then allows for previously agreed recommendations 
to be implemented. A further sum from the agreed allocation is also proposed to 
be released to take the project forward. 
 
The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executive, Head of Finance, Leader and 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee Chair have all agreed for the Cabinet to consider 
this report on 5 June 2024. 
 
 
Graham Leach  
Head of Governance & 
Monitoring Officer 
 
24 May 2024 


